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December 15, 1982 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive Director 
Diocese of the Armenian 
630 Second Avenue 

Church of America 

N.Y., N.Y. 10016 

Dear Mr. Avakian Stonesona 

Thank you for your letter of November 30th. OUr 
community is anxious to host His Eminence Archbishop 
Torkom Manoogian when he can schedule such a trip . 
Since it has been over a year now that we have hos ted 
a church representative, we would like to inquire if 
we could contact a priest, with your recommendati on, 
to visit us over a weekend. 

Since our community is small (slowly growing ), we 
do not plan more than one event per month usually as 
the turnout thins out if we do. Please refer to t he enclosed 
proposed Calendar of Events. 

TMe AICAA would take care of accomodations, and we 
need to know what other expenses we would need to cover. 
Please help us locate a priest, so that we may start planning 
for the visit. We need a good talking-to as in December '80. 

\?0 
Members of the community who will~be involved with 

the visit area Seth Dorian {404) 393-3296-home, 396-9040-office, 
and Ara Dostourian (404) 942-9813-home, 834-1345-work. 

Sincerely Your s, 

~ 
Mary Apelian Dillon 
President 
2684 Smoketree Way 
Atlanta, Ga. 30345 
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